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Press Release 
Date:   07/05/2024 

 

Subject:   Shed Fire  
 

Contact: David Padilla Jr, Public Information Officer  

 

Release: For Immediate Release 

 

The Yuma Fire Department responded to a report of a fire endangering a residence. Upon 

arrival, crews discovered an active fire outside of a shed, near the rear of the structure. 

Yuma Engine 4 arrived on the scene to find smoke and flames coming from the alleyway.  

Yuma Eng 4 extended hose lines into the alleyway to access the fire; additional engine 

companies arrived and assisted with extinguishment. The fire was contained to pallets 

and rubbish outside of the shed.  The cause of the fire was undetermined, and damage 

was isolated to the exterior of the shed. No injuries were reported.  
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